
 

Registration is open for the third Webinar in the Fall Family Care Team Webinar Series! 

The Fall Webinar Series is a set of three one-hour webinars designed to support family care 

team members as they journey towards effective teamwork and seamless collaborative care, 

however all health care professionals working in NL are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

• December 4, 12-1 pm (NT)- Enhancing Patient Care: Strategic Health Networks in 

Newfoundland and Labrador. Learn about Strategic Health Networks, their role in 

improving health outcomes and service delivery across Newfoundland and Labrador, and 

how they collaborate with Family Care Teams to enhance patient care.   

Who Should Attend: 

This series is perfect for health care professionals, including family physicians, nurse 

practitioners, registered nurses, social workers, pharmacists, other allied health professionals and 

Family Care Team staff, who are eager to strengthen their collaborative care skills. 

 

Register now:  https://www.med.mun.ca/oped/register/family-care-teams 

 

You can find recordings of previous Family Care Team Webinars at 

https://www.familycareteamsnl.ca/resources/family-care-teams-webinar-series  

 

Topics include: 

• Resources and Supports Update 

• Bridging Health and Community - The Role of Family Care Teams in Addressing Social 

Determinants of Health 

• Effective Communication and Aligning Teams for Performance 

• Interprofessional Collaboration 

• Effective Teamwork- A Primer 

• A Health Policy Framework for Newfoundland and Labrador 
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